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 November 27, 2017 
 
 

BY COURIER & RESS 

 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 

  
Re: Board File No. EB-2017-0056 

Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. - Licence No. ED-2002-0573 
Responses to Interrogatories re: 2018 IRM Rate Application 

  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
On November 13, 2017, Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. (“KWHI”) received interrogatories 

from OEB staff, SEC and VECC.  In accordance with Procedural Order #1, responses are 

due from KWHI on November 27, 2017. 

 

KWHI is requesting an extension to November 29, 2017 for submission of its interrogatory 

responses due to unforeseen circumstances. 

 
Contact the undersigned should you require any further information. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Original Signed By:  
 
Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CPA, CGA  
Vice President Finance & CFO 
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